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I’m writing to inform you that I strongly oppose HB 3063. This bill is a violation of the people’s rights and it is
unconstitutional.

My youngest daughter was the happiest baby and she slept really well when she was born. She had beautiful healthy
skin and was completely healthy. Then after getting vaccines at 2 months, something changed. She was easily
irritated, she didn’t sleep well anymore, and her skin changed. She developed such horrible eczema that her cheeks
looked like hamburger meat. Watching her suffer while her skin was like that was heartbreaking and I will never
forget it.

 She now has life-threatening food allergies and, although I can not prove it, I completely believe vaccines played a
part in this.

It has taken a lot of hard work, time, and money, but her skin is for the most part healthy. The food allergies are still
a present danger that causes me constant anxiety.

There is no way anyone should tell us we have to inject our child with more vaccines, as they could be a huge risk to
her. If this were your child would you be willing to take that risk?

Please carefully look at all of the vaccine ingredients individually and read the vaccine inserts. I don’t believe
someone should make a  law forcing people to vaccinate without at least doing those things.

When I had my first child 6 years ago, I had no idea that some vaccines are made using cultures of aborted baby
cells and some have DNA of aborted babies and animals. I should have been made aware of the ingredients and the
risks, but I wasn’t. I would’ve made different choices 6 years if my child’s doctor was honest with me.

When there is a risk there needs to be a choice.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and for your careful and thoughtful consideration on this matter.
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